
April 5, 2024

Class of 2028 Parents and Guardians,

The Bismarck-Henning Rossville-Alvin High School Student Council would like to

invite all incoming freshmen from Rossville-Alvin Junior High School and

Bismarck-Henning Junior High School to attend our annual Freshmen Fun Night on

Saturday, May 4, 2024 from 5pm to 9 pm at the Wilcox Gym. The evening will

consist of students being introduced to the current BHRA Student Council

members and their future classmates. We will have games such as tug of war,

trivia, indoor scavenger hunt, 4-court volleyball, and minute-to-win-it contests as

well as pizza, snacks, drinks, and prizes. Students should wear comfortable clothes

and tennis shoes.

I have attached the flier and student permission slip. Permission slips may be

turned in to your junior high office by Friday, April 26th. Your student will be

receiving a copy of the flier and permission slip at school this week.

If you have any questions, you may email us at krussell@bismarck.k12.il.us,
jguminski@bismarck.k12.il.us, or you may call BHRA at 217-759-7291.

The student council members are excited to host this event and are looking

forward to meeting your students. We hope to see you there.

Sincerely,

Kami Russell & Jennifer Guminski
BHRA Student Council Sponsors


